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Luxor Resort <luxorresortmarinduque@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 10, 2022 at 12:47 PM
To: "aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph" <aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph>, "actioncenter@denr.gov.ph"
<actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>, ohea@denr.gov.ph, "osec@denr.gov.ph" <osec@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

9 November 2022
 
Ma. Antonia  Yulo-Loyzaga
DENR Secretary
Philippines

CC: IMELDA M. DIAZ
       OIC-PENR Officer
       DENR-PENR Marinduque

Honorable Secretary,

Good day!

This is in reference with the ROAD WIDENING PROJECT of DPWH which includes the improvement of line canals in
diverting flood waters in Barangay Pangi, Gasan, Marinduque.

The said project diverted flood waters and sewage into our resort then to sea. This has caused accumulation of garbage,
dead animals, feces, oil and other domestic sewage inside our resort.  

The said project  also directly empties the flood waters and sewages to a coral reef and causes marine pollution and
damage to healthy coral reefs. This would largely affect the fishing community in our area.

As one of your ECC certified establishments, the undersigned is requesting your good office to act on this matter to
prevent further environmental pollution.

Respectfully yours,

Rey Richard P. Sore, MD
Owner/ Pollution Control Officer
LUXOR RESORT
Pangi, Gasan, Marinduque


